
Dixon for putting the 

program together for 

the entire evening, 

along with Bill Patter-

son, Jack Griffen, Chuck 

Ralph, Knights of Co-

lumbus Honor Guard, 

all the Sir Knights, 

Brother Knights, 

Knights Ladies, Widows 

and Friends, Father Vic 

and Msgr. Malone, in 

making this one of the 

outstanding events 

Council 10208 sponsors 

every year. 

On November 6TH, 

2007, a Memorial Mass 

followed by a sit down 

dinner was well attended 

by 24 widows of departed 

brother Knights, along 

with over 125 Knights, 

wives and guests.  The 

evening started out with a 

Mass to celebrate the 

lives and memories of our 

departed brother Knights 

whom Almighty God 

has chosen to call to 

their eternal reward.  

The mass was a celebra-

tion of their lives.  Fol-

lowing the mass, was a sit 

down dinner in the 

church hall.  The food 

was great, and afterwards 

all the participants stood 

up, joined hands and 

formed a big circle 

around the entire church 

hall, and sang “Let There 

Be Peace On Earth”.  The 

evening was very special, 

moving, and  upbeat.  

Thank you to Buddy 

Memorial Mass : A Celebration of Life and Memories of Our 

Departed Brother Knights  

•  

FALL FEST A HUGE SUCCESS FOR 
FUNDING CHURCH LANDSCAPING 

The Knights of Columbus 

sponsored a Fall Fest on 

Friday, October 26, 2007 

in the lower church hall.  

With almost 275 people 

in attendance, the evening 

started out with a social 

hour, followed by dinner 

of salad, buns, scalloped 

potatoes, green beans, 

and the main course of 

Petit Jean Carved Ham.  

The ham was donated by  

Petit Jean Meats of Mor-

rilton, AR.  The main 

course was followed 

with tables of great pies 

baked by Sacred Heart 

Council 10208 

November, 2007 
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Special Events 

• Dec 5th/6th re-
treat at Sacred 
Heart (see page 
4 of this newslet-

ter for details)  

• New Years Eve 
Party 7PM 

12/31/07 

• Free Throw 
Contest January 

date ? 

• March for life 
(Little Rock) 

1/20/2008 

• Knights Retreat 
@ Subiaco 

2/1,2,3,/08 

Guilds.  During the so-

cial  hour and dinner, 

piano music was sup-

plied by Bette Graves.  

Following the dinner  



and Variety Show was 

performed by Bette 

Graves and Dave Majors; 

with a tap dancing group 

including Martha Yerina, 

wife of brother Knight, 

Tom Yerina; the “4 

Chicks”, including Kath-

leen Nosek, wife of 

brother Knight Bill 

Nosek, Mary Ann Miller, 

wife of Grand Knight, Ed 

Miller, Carolyn Boden-

steiner, wife of brother 

Knight John Bodensteiner 

and Sheila Rhoades.  They 

brought down the house 

with their rendition of “I 

Could Have Danced All 

Night” and “Leader of the 

Band”.  Also, Chuck Allen 

and his “Mississippi Squirrel 

Revival” along with 2 other 

numbers.  Bette Graves was 

instrumental in getting this 

show together and we 

thank her for all her help 

and talent!  A great time 

was had by all and Msgr 

thinks we  should have 

one every month!!  Af-

ter all expenses have 

been paid, we gave a 

whopping  

  $3,500.00 

check to the church to 

be used for landscaping. 

A big THANK YOU to 

Co-Chairman of the 

event Ray Bertrand and 

Tom DeVito along with 

all the committee chair-

man, ticket sales- Bill 

Nosek, Dan 

Murphy, and 

Don Glinka, 

ticket printing -

Jimmy Rogers, 

and Joe Janush, 

publicity- Russ 

Harrison,        

It was done through his 

great leadership and dedi-

cation to “get “R” done”.  

This year tops all previ-

ous total collections.  A 

The Knight of the month 

for November is Gary 

Young.  Gary was the 

chairman of the “Persons 

With Disabilities” drive.  

big THANK YOU to 

Gary Young for making 

this the biggest collec-

tion ever.  Gary was 

unavailable for photo 

Fall Fest Continued 

KNIGHT OF THE MONTH 
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Kitchen/Food prep– 

Chuck Ralph, Refresh-

ments– Bill Bailey, and Bill 

Welch, . 

Entertainment– Ed Miller,  

table decorations– Don 

Miller, and Tom Thorn-

ton, and Milt Spaniel for 

getting the hams donated.  

A big THANK YOU  to 

Don and Rosemary Miller 

for donating all the table 

decorations 



ANNUAL PERSONS WITH DISABILITIES (TOOTSIE ROLL) DRIVE 

cans.  This year total 

funds raised: $5632.17, 

minus the costs for toot-

sie rolls of $431.25, giving 

us a net profit of:  

$5200.92. 

Our Council will give 15% 

to the State Council and  

The annual “Persons with 

Disabilities” (Tootsie 

Roll) drive was held Oc-

tober 5TH, 2007.  

Knights were stationed 

thought the village with 

yellow and orange vest, a 

and matching collection 

The family of the month for Novem-

ber is Rick and Marilyn Allen.  Rick 

has taken on the duties of communi-

cations extraordinaire  for our 

council. He published the 3rd/4th 

Degree directory on line, which has 

eliminated the need for lots of pa-

per.   Rick also set up a email system that goes 

out to all Knights that have an email address, 

which allows us to keep everyone up to date 

on current issues.  The email is a super way to 

get in touch with fellow Knights 

and eliminates a lot of phone call-

ing that otherwise would be 

needed.   His wife Marilyn is ac-

tive in the church and has been a 

great help to your humble Grand 

Knight in publishing this monthly 

newsletter.  Rick and Marilyn, thanks for all you do, 

to make this Council a very well informed organiza-

tion. 

The 3rd Degree Knights 

will be selling Petit Jean 

Ham’s and gift boxes for 

the up coming Holidays.    

Deadline for orders is 

December 10th.  See 

separate email for details.       

Guest speaker for Decem-

ber is Father Erick from St. 

Johns School.  His talk will 

be about the school.  We 

encourage all Knights and 

any men from Scared 

Heart to please attend, lets 

fill the hall up. 

FAMILY OF THE MONTH OF NOVEMBER 

Newsletter Tidbit's 

 

Persons with 

Disabilities set a 

record in funds raised.  

This years total 

$5632.17    
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 85% will be donated 

locally to: 

 First Step $3420 

Camp For Blind $500 

Walking W/ Karen 

$500 

THANK YOU, KOC! 

If we have a Brother 

Knight that can’t make 

the meeting for a lack 

of transportation,  

please call Ed Miller at 

922-0501.  We would 

like to fix you up with 

a ride.       



 

peanut butter pie.  Din-

ner is provided by 

Home Plate.  Dancing 

will follow from 7 to 10 

PM.  Tickets are avail-

able for $25 per person 

by contacting Russ Har-

rison 922-1767.  Dress 

is formal.  So get in the 

Christmas spirit early 

and join us for a fun eve-

ning. 

The 4th Degree Knights 

of Columbus is sponsor-

ing a Christmas Dance 

to be held Friday De-

cember 7, 2007 in the 

parish hall.  Social will 

begin at 5PM with din-

ner served restaurant 

style at 6:15PM consist-

ing of salad with ranch 

dressing, rolls, steak/

chicken combination, 

twice baked potatoes, 

mixed vegetables, and 

4th Degree Christmas Dinner Dance 

Fourth Degree Assembly 2316 

Knights  of  
Columbus 

Wednesday, December 5 and Thursday, December 6, members of Sa-

cred Heart of Jesus Catholic Church will have the opportunity to attend 

a retreat here on the parish campus.  The Men’s Club and Ladies of Sa-

cred Heart are sponsoring the event.  Fr. Joseph Allen Tetlow, S.J. from 

the Montserrat Jesuit retreat House in Lake Dallas, Tx., will be the re-

treat master.  In keeping with the Advent season, the topics will deal 

with the Incarnation of the Word and the Kingdom of Christ in our 

everyday lives.  You must sign up for this event on sign up sheets avail-

able on the hallway table in the A&E building. 

Retreat To Be Held Dec 5/6th At Sacred Heart of Jesus Church 

4TH Degree News from your Faithful Navigator Russ Harrison 

Fr. Joseph Allen Tetlow, SJ 


